
 

This report was conducted over a 
two day period (February 7-8, 
2006). 
 
One item identified:  
The USDA noted some drugs that 
had expired just days before the 
inspection.  OHSU’s timeline for 
checking medications was shifted 
to prevent this from happening.  
 
(Information from OHSU) 

 


